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A message from Miss Collins: 
 

Well at least it has finally stopped raining! It was wonderful to feel the sun on my face as the 

lovely children of St. Augustine’s skipped in through the gate this morning. It is lovely to see 

the lighter mornings and longer evenings now – we are getting towards those warmer 

months slowly but surely! 

The children have been their delightful selves this week showing the true spirit of a St. 

Augustine’s child through their good manners, kindness, hard work and determination. We 

are a very friendly School and it is a joy to hear, and be a part of, all the little conversations 

that occur throughout the week with children chatting about their learning, their interests 

and their feelings. With such an emphasis on mental health and well being currently it is good 

to have children who are able to express themselves and explain their feelings. 

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend. 

 


